The Green City Wellness Committee has reviewed the 2023-24 District Wellness Policy Plan. Results indicate that all components of our DWPP are in compliance with current policies and regulations. 

· This year the Wellness Committee did not find any components needing altered. Recommendation is to continue with the current District Wellness Policy Plan for the 2024-25 school year.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Respectfully submitted to the Board of Education for approval on May 13, 2024.
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